May 15,2023
The meeting was called to order by mayor Elva Wyandt.

Present were village administrator Jessi Randall, councilpeople present
were Mike Medina, Chris Healy, Jamie Hohenberger, Nick Stephy,
Brenda Kimmich-absent.

The minutes for the meeting were taken by the village administrator
Jessi Randall in the absence of the clerk.

Mike made the motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting,
Nick made the second. The motion was approved. The vote was: Mike-
ves, Nick-yes, Jamie-yes, Chris-yes, Brenda-absent.

VISITORS: Jeff Rothman wanted to see more progress in getting the
village cleaned up

Jim Burkhart: asked about the water issue.

Mark Baker: Had questions about the public water meeting and the
future of the water system.

Jamie asked about spraying weeds and paving.
Chris asked about cold patch at the Implement dealer.

Chris made the motion to accept the resignation of Tim Shepard, Mike
made the second. The motion was approved. The vote was: Mike-yes,
Chris-yes, Nick-yes, Jamie-yes, Brenda-absent.

Nick made the motion to hire a part-time person to mow lawns, help
with brush pick-up and drag the ball fields, Chris made the second. The
motion was approved. The vote was: Nick-yes, Mike-yes, Jamie-yes,
Chris-yes, Brenda-absent. This will be no more than 30 hours weekly
and the pay will be $14.00 per hour.



Mike made the motion to open the yard waste site the first Saturday of
the month from 8-1, Chris made the second. The motion was approved.
The vote was: Nick-yes, Chris-yes, Mike-yes, Jamie-yes, Brenda-absent.

Regular village brush pick-up will remain on the 2" and 4t Friday. On
these days village residents may drop off brush and yard waste.

Chris made the motion to approve the financial statement, Mike made
the second. The motion was approved. The vote was: Mike-yes, Nick-
yes, Chris-yes, Jamie-yes, Brenda-absent.

Chris made the motion to approve the bills, Nick made the second. The
motion was approved. The vote was: Nick-yes, Jamie-yes, Chris-yes,
Mike-yes, Brenda-absent.

Mike made the motion at 7:59 to adjourn, Chris made the second. The
motion was approved. The vote was: Nick-yes, Mike-yes, Jamie-yes,
Chris-yes, Brenda-absent.

The next regular meeting will be May 22 at 7:00.



